
JPPC ref: JS/8980

2nd February 2023
Dear Sirs,

Application for Householder Planning Permission & Listed
Building Consent
The Paddock, 11 Bourne End, Hemel Hempstead, Hertfordshire,
HP1 2RL

I write in support of Householder Planning Application Consent at the
above address.

This application follows previous planning permission 22/03379/FHA,
issued 27th January 2023 and application currently under assessment
for a certificate of lawful use proposed ref. 24/00114/LDP, due for
determination on 14th March 2024. The currently submitted Lawful
Development Certificate application proposes a single storey rear
extension to provide much needed additional floorspace for the current
occupants of the property.

This application seeks planning permission for an alternative proposed
development for a side and rear extension to expand the ground
floorspace to create a larger kitchen and dining area.

The relevant local plan policies are listed, as referenced in the Dacorum
Core Strategy 2013 and The Dacorum Local Plan 2011 (saved
policies).

Policy NP1 – Supporting development
Policy CS1 – Distribution of development
Policy CS4 – The Towns and Larger Villages
Policy CS5 – Green Belt
Policy CS11 – Quality of Neighbourhood Design
Policy CS12 – Quality of Site Design
Policy CS29 – Sustainable design and construction




